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Public Service Announcement                           October 8, 2021 

Fair Volunteers Needed 
 

We are so glad the Amherst County Fair is back, but we need your help! The County Fair only happens 
because of our amazing community volunteers. This year’s fair is happening October 21-24 and help is 
still needed all four days. Volunteers can work parking, gate admission or general assistance and are given 
a free t-shirt, snacks, and a gate pass to come back and enjoy the fair another day. To volunteer visit, 
https://secure.rotundasoftware.com/29/enrollment/AmherstCountyFair. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Additional information may be obtained from Joy Niehaus at jlniehaus@countyofamherst.com or (434)-946-9400. 

TELEPHONE  (434)  946-9420  
FACSIMILE    (434)  946-9370 
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